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Newsletter – April 2024
 

OUR CHAPTER IS ONLY AS STRONG AS OUR MEMBERSHIP.
PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING.

Next Meeting:  April 10, 2024 1300 HRS.
Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center

101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7
Phila., PA 19120

Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney
 

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address to your contacts:
dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCMENT

Nomination of officers for the next year was made at last
meeting.   
The nominations are:

Commander:  Jeanne Hannum
Adjutant:  Geoffrey Moulton
Treasurer:  Stephen Resling

1st Junior Commander:  Larry Smith
Please be in attendance for this important meeting to elect the
officers.

NEWS YOU CAN USE

Last month our chapter was awarded
wheelchairs by Thomas Jefferson Hospital.  
Come to the meeting to learn how we will award these chairs.
 

2024 VA Disability Payment Schedule
If you receive VA disability payments, then for 2024, you get a 3.2% raise in
your benefits Click here to read
 

https://mailchi.mp/be3cd5dfebcd/february-2024-newsletter-16527905?e=49082b1108
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https://gmail.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f4f8cde7b8f9e469250a3b738&id=5b2f32487d&e=49082b1108


Protecting Veterans from Fraud 
Scammers often target Veterans because they have access to benefits and
resources. Learn more about protecting yourself against common fraud
schemes, including those related to claims, employment, and finances. Click
here to read

 
VA offering updated COVID-19 vaccines
Including additional dose for Veterans 65 years and older  Click here to read
 

Find Your Medications On My HealtheVet  
Here are some updates and tips to make it easier to find your medications on
My HealtheVet. Click here to read

The Newsletter is now only published as an email.  The email version has links
that you can click on to easily get more information – something we cannot do
with the printed version of the newsletter. Sign up for the email version send a
request to: 
 dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com
 
To insure delivery to your inbox add our email address to your contacts list.

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:
dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com
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